
February, 2017 Meeting Report 

 

UKVCA is continuing to receive memberships – both new and renewals.  The more memberships we 

have, the better we are able to represent our community.   

 

The Annual Community Forum will be held on Thursday, March 2nd, 2017 at 7.30pm in the 

AUDITORIUM@informationcentre.  Alpine Shire Council representatives, including Mayor, Ron 

Janas,  and Alpine Shire Council staff will be present to discuss issues of local concern to all Upper 

Kiewa Valley residents and ratepayers.  MLA for Benambra, Bill Tilley has also been invited.   

 

Members of the UKVCA committee attend the monthly Alpine Shire Council meeting in Bright and 

prepare a report for the committee meeting each month. 

 

A UKVCA committee member also attends the CHAG (Community Health Advisory Group) quarterly 

meeting in Mt. Beauty and reports back to the meeting.   

 

The Alpine Shire Council monthly meeting will be held in Mt. Beauty, 2nd May, 7.00pm in the 

AUDITORIUM@informationcentre.  Residents who have a concern relating to council business can 

send a “Question on Notice” by email to the Council prior to the meeting and it will be addressed at 

the meeting.  There is also an opportunity to ask a “Question from the Floor” at Question Time. 


